

A Note from the Principal

Welcome Back to School I am excited for our students to get back to school and continue learning. We will work on procedures and expectations this month and get started working on your child extending his or her educational journey this year. Being present at school is essential. We are going to have a great year!

Reminders

- Don't forget to read the handbook and fill out all paperwork and return as soon as possible.
 - · Please help your child be responsible by returning paperwork and any homework on time.
 - REMEMBER TO BE ON TIME FOR CLASS.

First Bell Rings at 7:55 and Tardy Bell Rings at 8:00. If students arrive after 8:00 must check in the office.

Contact Me

Middle School Office 479-965-7170



479-965-3376



rachel.fisher@tigersmail.org

Word of the Month

T.I.G.E.R. P.R.I.D.E

Trustworthy-able to be relied on as honest or truthful.

Trustworthy people maintain consistency with what they say and what they do.

QUOTE OF THE Month:

Setting goals is the first step in (turning the invisible into the visible.





UPCOMING EVENTS

- FIRST DAY AUGUST 14th
- August 15th Sr. High Scrimmage/August 17th Jr. High Scrimmage
- September 4th Labor Day No School
- Show your school spirit at our athletic and band events. GO TIGERS!

HFI DI

Please call the office by 2:30 if you have a change in dismissal.

